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Mound City School Board Hears Project Updates
The Mound City School Board discussed the annual facilities and safety needs assessment when
they met last week.

Superintendent Ken Eaton talks about a couple of summer projects at the Holt County, school. (
play audio :31 seconds )

The weight room project gained legs over the winter and will be a reality in large part due to
donations. Superintendent Eaton talked about the location for the new weight room. ( play audio
:31 seconds )

The Mound City Superintendent said the creative fund-raising efforts will help keep district costs
for the facility to a minimum. ( play audio :25 seconds )



